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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Your organization is in the process of creating photos, books and a
standing display for the new Almaden Library and Community
Center. John Slenter and Art Boudreault have provided copies of
three large photos of New Almaden for the fireplace sitting room of
the Library. Mike Boulland and | presented twelve pictures to be
displayed on the entrance wall to the Community Center. An
interpretive display case will be installed in the lobby of the Library ,
depicting the history of New Almaden. John Slenter will design this.

~ The financing of these projects will be organized through NAQCPA
treasury. We are looking for donations for these projects. We will be
handling all donations. If you would like to donate to this ,you could
make the check directly to NAQCPA and put a memo :FOR CAHA
(Committee for Almaden Historical Awareness) These donations are
tax deductible.

Our twenty-fifth anniversary of Pioneer Day is coming up this
October. We are studying four different places to house the event. 1.
The rebuilding of the ASSAY OFFICE at the Rotary Furnace, 2. The
Santa Isabel Workings, 3.Bull Run, and 4. The Map House in
Englishtown. If you have any suggestions for this event please
contact me.

Our archivist, treasurer and all around author, Art Boudreault has just
been diagnosed with leukemia. Please keep him in your prayers. He
will be out of commission for a month and then we hope to see him
back,if he can kick this thing.

Kitty 268-6541




